
From: Ramaiya, Shilpa R
Sent: 10/24/2011 4:47:35 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowdell, Jennifer

(/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Cc: Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Pipeline Test Failure Report

Michelle,

To close the loop, Sunil has been working with Ben Campbell’s team on protocols and material samples 
for the failure location. My understanding is that things are going well and we are aligned.

In response to your questions below, 34 inch pipe was available at our Stockton location and is being 
delivered in the next couple hours to Rosedale for replacement. Given this was a hydrotest site, we had 
already made accommodations to serve customers during this period off Line 300A. Our plan is to 
continue this treatment while we get more clarity on the replacement schedule and other lines that may 
be impacted. Further in the short-term, we do not expect this to have an impact on pressure restoration 
activities given that we have pipe available. The nitrogen test for Line 101, and MAOP excavations on 
Line 101 still appear to be on track per our discussion last week.

The team will be working overnight and I will let you know if there are any further developments on 
scheduled replacement and impacts.

Shilpa

From: Cooke, Michelle [mailto:michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 11:41 AM 
To: Ramaiya, Shilpa R; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Cc: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: Pipeline Test Failure Report

Shilpa- Just checking in on what you can tell us with respect to materials on 
hand/available to replace the section that failed and impact on various pressure
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restoration activities. Recognize everyone is scrambling to assess these very things. 
Just keep us in the loop.

Thanks.

Michelle

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Monday, October 24, 2011 11:00 AM
To: USRB; Stepanian, Raffy; Robertson, Michael; San Bruno Gas Safety 
Subject: Pipeline Test Failure Report

Mr. Stepanian,

Attached find the report of a pressure test failure on Line 300B near Rosedaie. The failure occurred at 
0928 hours this morning.

Sincerely,

Redacted

Regulatory Compliance
PG&E - Gas Engineering & Operations
375 N. Wiget Ln., Walnut Creek, CA

Redacted
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